
 

 

PARENT ONLINE PAYMENTS (POP)  
 

 

In conjunction with Westpac QuickWeb, McCallums Hill Public School is happy to offer our school community 

the option of making secure, direct, online payments. This is done through the “MAKE A PAYMENT” tab 

placed on the school’s website  https://mccallumhi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The bank website, a separate entity to the school website, will open, taking you through several sections 

where you enter your child’s information and parent contact details. 

❖ There are specific headings built in to the “Payment Details” section eg School Contributions, 

Subject Contributions, Excursions, Sport etc; after choosing the correct option, parents then enter the 

description as shown on their student invoice. This will ensure accurate receipting is done by the school. 

❖ Payments can be made using either a Visa or MasterCard credit or debit card. 

❖ Parents do not need to enter their child’s S.R.N.  

❖ The forms /permission notes (for excursions etc) will have a check box enabling parents to show the 

online payment receipt number issued by the bank, which must be provided. 

❖ It will be the responsibility of the parent to keep this receipt, as the school will not be issuing 

receipts for these online payments. Parents will still have the option of coming to our Admin office and 

using the EFTPOS or cash options. 

 

Please contact Ms Shepherd via the school front office, should you have any questions. 

https://mccallumhi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

